
Submitter: Lily Herms 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1098 

Please support Senate Bill 1098. As a retired teacher/ educator, I fully support this bill 

and urge you to support it as well. Educational materials, library books and textbooks 

need to remain unbiased and without discrimination. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Lily Herms 


